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To whom it may concern,

I would like to register my support for the new Lidl store at the former Spotted Cow site on
New Hey Road, planning ref. 2020/93308.

I feel it would give more choice for people in the area and due to the amount of new
houses, that have been given planning permission, off Crossland Road there is certainly
demand for another supermarket in the area.

I live very close to the proposed site, HD3 3PU, and have no objections whatsoever.




